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JD reported Randwick Council has looked into a separate noise forum in
2014 but a proportion of stakeholders thought a separate forum would
be a repetition of the PB CCC. The separate forum was requested by
the community to allow additional community members to discuss
noise issues. It was suggested that an alternative to such forum would
be to allow an additional 4 5 community members to attend the PBCCC.
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only 
11 within the subdivision have been listed for sale). 
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